
From: Haltiwanger, Katherine <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/4/2014 3:55:01 PM
Subject: FW: SCDHHS FY15 Agency Head Planning Document

 
 
From: Haltiwanger, Katherine 

Sent: Thursday, September 04, 2014 3:55 PM

To: 'Colleen Mullis'

Cc: Bryan Kost; Kim Backman; Polatty, Jan

Subject: RE: SCDHHS FY15 Agency Head Planning Document
 
Just wanted to pass along that the Governor is signing the planning documents today.  Any update on Tony’s?
 
Thanks,
Katherine
 
From: Colleen Mullis [mailto:Colleen.Mullis@scdhhs.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2014 10:16 AM

To: Haltiwanger, Katherine

Cc: Bryan Kost; Kim Backman; Polatty, Jan

Subject: RE: SCDHHS FY15 Agency Head Planning Document
 
Thank you!  We will check in with him and provide an update.
 
Colleen
 
 

Colleen Mullis
Public Information Director II
Colleen.Mullis@scdhhs.gov
803.898.2452

cell: 803.605.4848

1801 Main Street Suite 1100 

Columbia, SC - 29201

www.scdhhs.gov

 
Healthy Connections and the Healthy Connections logo are trademarks of South Carolina Department of Health and 
Human Services and may be used only with permission from the Agency.

 

From: Haltiwanger, Katherine [mailto:KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2014 10:15 AM

To: Colleen Mullis

Cc: Bryan Kost; Kim Backman; Jan Polatty

Subject: RE: SCDHHS FY15 Agency Head Planning Document
 
Just wanted to touch base…Tony is the only one outstanding. 
 
Thanks,
Katherine
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From: Colleen Mullis [mailto:Colleen.Mullis@scdhhs.gov] 

Sent: Friday, August 15, 2014 4:38 PM

To: Haltiwanger, Katherine

Cc: Bryan Kost; Kim Backman; Polatty, Jan

Subject: SCDHHS FY15 Agency Head Planning Document
 
Katherine –
 
I left a message but wanted to send an email as well.
 
We have drafted Director Tony Keck’s agency head planning document and provided it to him for his review.  We will 
send it to you as soon as we have his final approval and signature.
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.
 
Thank you.
 
Colleen
 
 
 

Colleen Mullis
Public Information Director II
Colleen.Mullis@scdhhs.gov
803.898.2452

cell: 803.605.4848

1801 Main Street Suite 1100 

Columbia, SC - 29201

www.scdhhs.gov

 
Healthy Connections and the Healthy Connections logo are trademarks of South Carolina Department of Health and 
Human Services and may be used only with permission from the Agency.

 
Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent 
responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or 
copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 


If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.
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copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 


If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.


